Library News - cont'd

Moore, Yearbook of Astronomy Nolen, Dr. W.A. Surgeon's World Stearn, Jess: Taylor Caldwell's Psychic Lives

Burnford, Sheila: One Woman's Arctic A Century of Wonders: IOO Years of Popular Science

The Handywoman's Guide to Maintenance & Repair of small Electrical Appliance Mike, Memoirs, L.B. Pearson Whitney, P. Snowfire, novel Du Maurier, Rule Britannia, novel Mysteries by Kaye, Latham, Lee, Lock-ridge, McCloy, Norman, Allbe, others

Serives of the Library

Films available through the National Film Board, films must be booked 2-3 weeks prior to showing date. Film Projector available at the Library for experienced projectionist: Rental \$2.00.

On File: The official records of the Legislature of Ontario. The Lake Superior Board of Education (minutes).

From the Public Service of Canada, (Ottawa) job opportunities.

Books or pamphlets not kept on file, are available on loan through other resource centres, ask Librarian about this service.

Speed typing champions of Lake
Superior High School 1972-1973. The
senior Champion was Sharon Scott with
Maxine Hubelit as runner-up. Cindy
Shynkaryk championed the juniors with
Pat McGrath a close second. Four
other prize winning juniors were Teresa
Ramsay, Valerie Benko, Linda Dejonghe,
and Cindy Waghorn. Pictured are left to right - Cindy Shynkaryk, Sharon
Scott, Pat McGrath and Maxine Hubelit.



AUXILIARY TO THE MCCAUSLAND HOSPITAL

March's meeting was held in the Community Church Hall in Terrace Bay with only fourteen members present.

The meeting opened with the Auxiliary Prayer followed by the reading of the minutes.

Correspondence included a letter from Mr. Mazzone thanking the Auxiliary for the humidifier. A thank you was extended to Margaret Spillane for the chair given to the hospital. A cheque was received from Sister Belfrey

The membership committee reported a favourable membership of between 575 and 580.

The Tuck Shop reported a good profit. Donations for young boys items was requested. The high school will be asked if they will make a new cart for the Tuck Shop items. Can you help with the Tuck Shop? Volunteers are needed from Schreiber to assist in running the Tuck cart one hour a week every second week. If you can help call 824-2066 or 824-2854.

It was decided that roll call will be answered at the April I6th meeting with old rags which in turn will be sold. Also, anyone wishing to donate rags can drop them off at the home of either Fern McDonald, 535 Lakeview, Marg Stephen, 417 Elizabeth or Nel Stewart, I38 Birch.

The auxiliary is purchasing a much needed Surgery and Examination lamp for the Hospital.

The next meeting is to be held in the Schreiber High School Library, April I6th at 8:00 P.M.

FIGURE SKATING TESTS PASSED

The Terrace Bay Figure Skating Club had a very successful year with Canadian Figure Skating Association tests being held three times. Skaters travelled to Centralized tests at the Port Arthur Figure Skating Club in Thunder Bay on March 25th.

Tests passed this year included:
Preliminaries - Cathy Adey, Judy Moher,
Kathryn Lang, Brenda Cornfield, Kathy
Osmar, Janice Pytyck. Ist Test - Carolyn Vanderkam, Kelly Ann Chesley.
4th Test - Linda Dejonghe

cont'd page I3